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I urge the Oregon Congress and the Oregon Senate to resist the influence of out-of-

state financiers and special interest groups. Oregon, first and foremost, not just the 

people of Portland, or the back east lobbyists, but all the people of Oregon. Please 

think with a clear and unclouded mind, Oregon politicians. SB 698 is complicated to 

follow and easy to violate. All this sounds like a fishing wish list. Stop it and get to 

work on mental health. 

Why are you picking Concealed Carry (CHL) people? SB 554 and Federal law. We, 

the people of Oregon, don’t need another gun-free zone.  

 


